
Rotary Student of the Month 
Congratulations to Molly Siler, who was chosen as the Mt. Pleasant Rotary Student Citizen of the 
Month for April 2024. Students who exemplify Rotary’s motto of “Service above Self” by being 
involved in school, community, religious or civic affairs are honored each month during the 
Rotary luncheon. Molly is the daughter of Jeffrey and Christine Siler, who are parishioners of 
Sacred Heart Parish. Molly is full 
of energy and is an excellent role 
model for younger students, who 
absolutely adore her. She is 
caring, dependable, and always 
has a smile on her face. 
 
Molly holds a 3.82 GPA and has 
been an active contributor to 
many Sacred Heart Academy 
clubs and sports teams, such as 
the Key Club, where she serves as 
vice-president, National Honor 
Society, Model UN, Language Arts 
Club and the varsity soccer team. 
Molly also helps as a STEM lab 
assistant and was elected the 
2023 Homecoming Queen. 
 
Outside of school, Molly has 
earned over 150 volunteer hours 
by giving back to our community 
in a variety of ways. Service 
opportunities include 
volunteering to help at the Lenten 
Fish Fry dinners, with Vacation Bible School, the elementary math 
night for families, and at Christmas 
Outreach. Molly also volunteers with the Sacred Heart Parish Youth Group by assisting with can 
drives, babysitting for church events, raking leaves, and helping with the annual haunted house. 
 
Upon graduation, Molly plans to attend Delta College to study elementary education. 

        
 

Above, Molly Siler is pictured with her parents, Christy & Jeff Siler, 
at the April 15, 2024, Rotary Awards Luncheon. 


